
Key Messages:
World Book Day- World Book 
Day is on Thursday 6th March. 
The children can dress up as 
their favourite book characters!
Healthy Lunches- Please 
remember that lunches need to 
be healthy. Children are not 
allowed chocolate bars in their 
lunchboxes.Please can we also 
remind parents to name 
childrens water bottles. 

Spare Clothes- Please ensure 
that there is always a full set of 
spare clothes in your child’s bag 
(including socks and 
shoes/wellies) )

Term dates- Nursery will reopen 
on Tuesday 25th February. 

Have a lovely half term break!
Mrs Bevan and the BrightSparks 

team

Term 4
What happens in Spring!

Some of our key texts this 
term:

WOW moments that we will have 
this term…

★ Growing flowers and 
vegetables.

★ Shrove Tuesday. 
★ Weather experiments
★ Fancy dress - World Book 

Day
★ Library trip
★ Spring walk

This term, our topic is ‘What happens in spring?’. 

At Bright Sparks Nursery, the children will be learning about the 
seasonal changes associated with spring. They will explore the local 

environment, observing and identifying emerging plant life such as the 
first green shoots of daffodils and crocuses, and the blossom appearing 
on trees.  Group discussions will cover the weather patterns of spring, 
including the increasing temperatures, longer daylight hours, and the 
balance of sunny days and spring showers which contribute to new 

growth. 
The children will also learn about animals commonly born in springtime, 

such as lambs, chicks, and ducklings.

World Book Day is also celebrated this term - how exciting! We will be 
taking part in lots of activities that promote our love of reading, such as 

going on a trip to our school library and dressing up as our favourite 
book characters!


